North-South Skirmish Association – Camper Survey  2015
If camper or vehicle is NOT being left on the property for more than six months, please do not report on this form.
This form must be completed and returned to the Executive Secretary with your dues roster no later than December 1, 2014.  Provide all requested information for any camper or vehicle left on N‐SSA property for more than six months of the year. Be sure to include campers parked on the hill between the Fall and Spring National Skirmishes.  

Unit Name:  

No campers are left on the property (

N‐SSA Seniority No. & Region:  ______-_____   

	OWNER INFORMATION
	VEHICLE INFORMATION

	FC Personal Property
Account No. (if known)
	Owner’s Name
& Address
	N‐SSA
Competitor No.
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	Manufacturer
	Model
	VIN No. 
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 Block 1:  FC = Frederick County
Please see reverse side for full set of instructions.

September 2014

The camper survey has been slightly changed this year in order that the North-South Skirmish Association remain in compliance with the Frederick County Virginia County Commissioner of Revenue’s Office.  The survey used before was simply outdated.  As in the past, any camper that is parked at Fort Shenandoah for six months or more must be reported on the survey.  This has not changed.    

If you currently do not pay personal property taxes on the camper that is parked at Fort Shenandoah to Frederick County, please list the county or city and state in which your camper is registered.  This has not changed.  Report this information in the first box.  If you currently pay taxes to Frederick County list your Account Number (found on your tax bill) in the first box as well.

All personal property including vehicles and trailers normally parked at Fort Shenandoah six months or more are subject to taxation by Frederick County.  However, any person having a permanent place of residence in another state, whose camper is principally parked in Virginia during the tax year, is not subject to a personal property tax on that vehicle if sufficient evidence is provided that such person has paid a personal property tax on the vehicle in the state in which he/she is domiciled.  The documentation must provide that you have paid to that state specifically a personal property tax on the vehicle.   It is the member’s responsibility to provide this information to the Frederick County Commissioner’s Office. The N-SSA is not responsible for collecting this type of information. If this applies to any of your team members, the camper still has to be reported on the survey.
On past surveys, there was a column to report the condition of your camper.  This is no longer necessary, instead the manufacturer and VIN number are now required.  

We have a very good contact person at the Commissioner’s Office.  Her name is Jessica Veach and she can be contacted at jveach@fcva.us or by phone at 540-722-8376.   For your information the Frederick County Codes regarding campers are listed. 

Attached is a copy of the letter that is on file from the Frederick County, Virginia office of the Commissioner of the Revenue. It includes the Frederick County Code and the Code of Virginia regarding personal property taxes.
